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Lydia Calder

From: Karly Wyatt <Karly.Wyatt@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 26 January 2022 10:12

To: Lydia Calder

Subject: Premises Kepple Street and Tavistock Place

*** This message originated outside LSHTM *** 

Good Morning, 
 
Please can you provide a contact/licensee details for the premises above PREM-LIC\3498 and 
PREM-LIC\090552. 
 
We currently have a DPS who wishes to remove themselves from the licence. However, in order 
for these licences to serve alcohol we would need a new named DPS and applications to be 
received for both premises. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Karly Wyatt 
Licensing Support Officer 
0207 974 3384 
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